HB 1935 -- BOATING SAFETY IDENTIFICATION CARDS
SPONSOR: Miller

Currently, a person or company that rents or sells vessels may
issue a temporary boating safety identification card to an
individual to operate a rented vessel or one that is being
considered for sale. This provision expires December 31, 2022.
The bill changes the expiration date to December 31, 2032.



